

## Town of Barnstable Board of Health

200 Main Street, Hyannis MA 02601



Office: 508-862-4644 FAX: 508-790-6304 Paul J. Canniff, D.M.D. Donald A. Guadagnoli, M.D John T. Norman

BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING AGENDA Wednesday, May 15, 2018 at 3:00 PM Town Hall, Hearing Room 367 Main Street, 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor, Hyannis, MA **Original Post:** 

## **WORKSHOP:**

## SALES OF FLAVORED TOBACCO PRODUCTS and FLAVORED NICOTINE PRODUCTS

This workshop is open to the public. Bob Collett, Director of the Cape Cod Regional Tobacco Control Program, and Cheryl Sbarra, Senior Staff Attorney with MAHB will provide a presentation. The Board of Health encourages participation from all sectors. The discussion topic will be concerning the sale of flavored tobacco products, sale of flavored nicotine products, including the sale of flavored nicotine/tobacco products used in electronic and vaping products.